%L@ﬁmtwu
Let your superintendent/president know

youd like to attend. He/she will make your
reservation.

Meetings are in the evenings. Dinner or
dessert is served. Location-specific details
are available through your superintendent/
president.

A big THANKS to each education service
district for coordinating all of the meeting
logistics.

Stafl

Betsy Miller-Jones, interim executive director
Jim Green, deputy executive director

Lori Sattenspiel, legislative specialist

Morgan Allen, legislative specialist

Becky Gwynn, legislative assistant

Covctact us

Local 503-588-2800
Toll free  800-578-6722
info@osba.org
www.osba.org
facebook.com/osba.org
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Fall Regional Meetings



The Oregon School Boards Association
invites you to attend our completely
redesigned fall regional

meetings. We've heard that

you need more relevant

information about the

changes to Oregon’s

education system and

the challenges facing

boards and education

providers. So we've

thrown out the powerpoint

and designed a program to engage you
in conversations that will help guide our
advocacy work and address your service
needs.

@w ta,a acsevwla....

Student achievement

What does the “40-40-20" goal mean for
education providers? How can districts
raise student achievement and close the
academic achievement gap despite limited
and diminishing resources?

Oregon Education
Investment Board (OEIB)

In addition to deciding the content of

the Achievement Compacts, the OEIB will
take on the big issues in public education:
governance, student achievement and
funding. How will their work impact board
decisions? What feedback and information
should OSBA share with the OEIB?

Learn to advocate....

and network too

Fall Regional meetings are an opportunity
to meet fellow board members in your
region, exchange ideas and build support
for local education initiatives. These
meetings also enable you to sharpen your
skills as a public school advocate so you
can be a strong voice during the 2013
Legislative Session and beyond.

OSBA has extended an invitation to
representatives from the Chief Education
Officer’s office and other policymakers to
attend our regional meetings.

Meet the candidates

Nine positions for the OSBA board of
directors are open for nominations this
fall. (Nominations close September 28.)
Candidates will have the opportunity to
make a short presentation at regional
meetings to the membership. Voting will
occur November 12 - December 14.






